

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

No to Rough Common By Pass

1 message

Selva Selvarajah

13 January 2023 at 17:34

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are against the Canterbury City Council's draft local plan. It will have devastating effect on the village. We are already having major problems with heavy traffic passing through the village and would be unsafe for residents in the future.

Mr. Guruswamy Selvarajah Mrs. Rajeswary Selvarajah